
 

05 June 2013 

 

Philippine Stock Exchange, Inc. 

Tower One and Exchange Plaza 

Ayala Triangle, Ayala Avenue 

Makati City 

 

Attention:  Ms. Janet A. Encarnacion 

Head, Disclosure Department 

 

Ms. Ma. Ilonah Jane T. Torres 

  Analyst, Disclosure Department 

 

 

Gentlemen: 

 

We reply to your request for clarification on a news article entitled "LR’s fund raising” posted in 

Inquirer.net on 04 June 2013. The pertinent portion of the article states: 

 

 
 

 

 

 



As disclosed to the Exchange on 23, 24, 28 January and 22 March 2013, the Company shall offer 

P1.75 billion perpetual preferred shares through private placement. We confirm that the 

Company has received commitments from GSIS and the Vantage group as stated in the article.  
 
Very truly yours, 

 

 
RAUL G. GERODIAS 

Compliance Officer 

 

 

 

 

 


